
 

Eagle Park Improvements Extension letter CC 

 

 

August 4, 2020 

 

 

Michael Maiden 

16600 SE 362nd Dr. 

Sandy, OR 97055 

 

 

Dear Michael, 

 

This letter regards the City Council decision on August 3, 2020. City Council extended the 

deadline for the Eagle Park improvements required for the zone change to become effective per 

File No. 14-028 ZC. The original expiration date was June 1, 2018. The Development Services 

Director provided an extension to July 29, 2019 and a second extension to July 29, 2020. This 

extension as granted by the City Council allows for a modified expiration date of July 29, 2025.  

 

If you have any questions about this letter, you are welcome to call the City of Sandy 

Development Services Department at (503) 668-0880 for additional information. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
 

Stan Pulliam 

Mayor 


